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Dear Friends, 
 
Calvin Hill Day Care Center con4nues to be a 
place where children can go where their 
imagina4on leads them.  
 
This past year, we envisioned and created a 
magical, one-of-a kind, fairy house on our 
playground. We gave an impressive, hundred-
year-old oak tree a new purpose when it came 
4me to take it down. With the help of Yale 
University, enthusias4c designers, giDed 
carpenters, and generous donors, we were 
able to bring this vision to life.  
 
You can imagine the curiosity of the children 
(and grown-ups!) as they watched this 
transforma4on over many months. The 
children were so delighted when it was ready 
for them, filled with liIle wooden 
mushrooms, felt acorns, woodland creatures, 
and of course, fairies! It is now a beloved part 
of our playground that we enjoy every day.  
 
Your support of Calvin Hill Day Care Center, 
through our annual appeal, enables us to 
provide this extraordinary, open-ended, play-
based learning experience to all children, 
regardless of family income. We depend on all 
the friends of Calvin Hill Day Care Center – 
parents, alumni, teachers, college students, 
fellows, and members of the Yale Class of ’71 
– to make this possible, year aDer year.  
 
Thank you for con4nuing to believe in the 
magic of our school.  
 
With gra4tude,  
Susan Taddei, Director 
 


